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Municipal Office Building
211 S. Hamilton Street
High Point, NC 27260

Contract - Materials Recovery Facility Upgrade Phase III
Council is requested to approve a contract awarding the project to Holden Building Company, Inc. in the
amount of $1,152,495.00 for (MRF) Materials Recovery Facility Upgrade.
[Enter body here.]
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